
From: Bruce Swiecicki <bswiecicki@npga.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 4:44 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: IECC Development 
 

Hello, 
 
I’m a long-time member of the International Code Council and I would like to support 
the idea of moving the development of the International Energy Conservation Code to 
and ANSI-based process. I can see only upside by moving to a true consensus-based 
development process that allows for a balance of interests to have equal say on the 
committee.  
 
The last cycle (2021) of development of the IECC resulted in eleventh-hour reversals of 
actions that were taken during the previous steps of development. Is it really fair to all 
parties concerned and society at large if concentrated lobbying efforts by persons or 
entities who stand to benefit financially or otherwise result in a tipping of the scales in 
their favor?  Even if only to help stop this scenario from occurring, the switch to a 
consensus-based ANSI process would be a good thing. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Bruce Swiecicki, P.E. 
Senior Technical Advisor 
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